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March 12, 2020 
 
To Our Orange Potential Pre-Kindergarten Families, 
 
This afternoon, Lt. Governor Shelia Y. Oliver hosted a press conference updating the New Jersey Community 
about the Coronavirus (COVID-19).  As captured during the press conference, the State Health 
Department made the recommendation of keeping public events to minimum of 250 people.  The Pre-
Kindergarten registration event will exceed that number. With that being said, we must postpone the Preschool 
Registration Fair scheduled for this Saturday, March 14, 2020. Please be advised that another date for the event 
will be announced.   
 
In the effort of being proactive instead of reactive, this is the plan of action that the school district will take.  We 
want to thank you for your continued interest and support of the Orange Township Public School District.   
 
Dr. Fitzhugh  
Superintendent of Schools  
 
Mrs. Blanton 
Principal of Early Childhood  
 
 
 


